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May 4, 2020 
 
Dear Governor Whitmer, 
 
On behalf of 34,000 members of the Michigan Realtors® and the families and job providers in this 
state, I would like to thank you for putting our industry back to work. 
 
The decisions that you are making during this pandemic are not easy and we appreciate your trust in 
us to protect the health of Michigan’s citizens as we continue to move our state economy forward.  
This is not a responsibility that Realtors® take lightly and we promise to be strong partners in carrying 
out your executive order to protect ourselves, our clients, and this state.  We will do our part to help 
Michigan recover. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Maureen Francis 
2020 President, Michigan Realtors® 
 


